
 Intentions for this weekend  

6.30pm     Tim & Maureen O’Connor, Fealesbridge  

        Matt & Josephine Daly and  

            Billy Buckley  Anniv.  

        Garry McMahon  

        John Joe Broderick, Purt Anniv.  

9.15am    Patrick & Kit Riordan, Purt Anniv.  

     Fr Bill Lane and Sr de Pazzi Lane Anniv. 

12noon   Jonathan Irwin, Knocknasna 1st Anniv. 

Mon 7pm   William M Harnett, Knockbrack 

          Danny O’Connor, Grogeen Anniv.  

Tues 10am     Frank Woulfe Anniv. 

Intentions for next weekend  

6.30pm  Margaret & William Meehan and their 

       daughter   Catherine Main Street. 

            Tom Lou Ahern and the Ahern family  

            Baby Tommy Moran, Cratloe.  

9.15am         Jacques Collins, Jim Collins,  

        Joan Griffin and Rebecca Leahy 

    Tommy & Delia Nelligan Bridge Street  

 and Mary Nelligan, Collins Park Anniv.  

 Mary B McCarthy, Knockbrack Anniv. 

 James  J & Margaret Collins, 

   Messie Collins & John Collins Convent Street  

 Michael & Peggy Tattan and deceased  

 family member, Killarney Road.  

 

Mon 7pm   Maurice & Denis Collins and their 

parents Patrick & Ellen, The Hill  Anniv.  
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Fr Tony Mullins PP  087/2600414 
 
Fr Brendan Duggan  087/0562674 
 
061 - 412111 or Free phone 1850609090 
A.A. 061-311222 Al-Anon 086-8143425 
 
Bereavement Support: 
068 / 31203    068/ 31262    068/51984 
Parish Support Worker    068/31019 
 
St Vincent De Paul    Tel  087/1213560 

 
Counselling Appointment    061/314213 
 
Church Tel    068/51915 during Mass times  
Parish Office  31133  11am—1pm Tues to Fri 

SINGING WEEKEND:  The Garry McMahon traditional singing weekend 
takes place in Abbeyfeale  this weekend. Mass @ 6.30pm in Abbeyfeale this 
evening will feature the Abbeyfeale church choir performing  
Afrain ná Riocht as composed by the late Garry McMahon.   
The Sunday afternoon concert in Fr Caseys GAA hall at 3pm will honour the 
Carrig sisters Kitty and Nora. 
 
Scoil Mháthair Dé are holding their Annual Halloween Disco in the 
Grove on Friday 26th October from 7- 9.00 p.m. 
 
Dromtrassna Challenge  

Congratulations to the organiser of the Dromtrasna Challenge which was a 
great success. Well done to all who participated, donated  and helped in any 
way. Well done. 
 
Epilepsy Ireland & Celine  wish to thank you for your great  help and  
support you gave to their recent collection.  The amount collected was €770. 
Epilepsy  Ireland provides information and support to people with epilepsy, 
their families and carers. Without the help of volunteers the work of the  
association could not continue. Many thanks for all your support.  

AFTERNOON TEA DANCE:  A group of friends of the late Joan 
O’Keeffe, Ballymacjordan have come together to raise funds for the Pallia-
tive Care Unit at Kerry General which was a great support to Joan during her 
illness. There will be a Tea Dance in Fr. Casey’s Clubhouse on Sunday,  
October 28 with dancing to Mike Condon from 3-6pm. Admission €5.   
A raffle for a Christmas Hamper and assorted spot prizes will also take 
place.  Afternoon tea including Phil’s famous apple tart, Mary’s selection of 
sandwiches, scones, buns and gluten free almond and apple slices will be 
served  
 
ABBEYFEALE FOR AFRICA:  As Fr.  Tim Galvin is in the area at the 
moment, Abbeyfeale for Africa are having a few fundraising events to help 
with his Mission in South Sudan.  On Friday,  
October 26 there will be a pub quiz in J.D’s pub in Church St.  On the week-
end of November 17/18 Fr. Tim will speak on his work at the 12 noon Mass, 
there will be a church door collection and   
following the Mass there will be a gathering for light refreshments at St. Ita’s 
Daycare Centre. Then, as usual in early December,  the annual cake sale 
takes place in St. Ita’s Hall.   
We ask for your support and look forward to assisting Fr Tim with much 
needed funds as he returns to his parish in South Sudan. 
 
Abbeyfeale Business Owners Meeting 
Glórach Theatre, Wed 24th Oct @ 7.30pm 
See the observer for details of this meeting. 
 
Glórach Bingo 
We celebrate a momentous occasion on this Monday, 22nd October, when 
our Bingo night will have been in existence for its first full year.  Extra cash 
prizes and surprises on the night, the night kicks off at the usual time of 8.30 
pm at the Glórach Theatre. 

 Wednesday Prayer: Parishioners are invited to gather 
in the Blessed Sacrament Chapel on Wednesday 
afternoon at 3p.m to recite the Divine Mercy Chaplet 
for  Vocations to the Priesthood and Religious Life.  
This prayer meeting will take place every Wednesday. 
 
Death 
We offer our sympathy to the family  of Mary Boughen 
nee Cronin, Ballymuddagh whose funeral took place on 
Thursday. May she rest in peace.  
To Fr Tony on the death of his brother Michael whose 
funeral will take place in Ardagh on Sunday @ 1.30pm. 
‘Ar dheis Dé go raibh a Anam dilis’ 
 
The November Bereavement Mass will be celebrated 
on Friday 9th Nov at 7pm. Names of deceased 
parishioners will be called during the Ceremony.  
Names of relatives from outside the parish will also be 
accepted and should be  submitted to the sacristy.  
 
“Those we love remain with us for love itself lives on, 
and cherished memories never fade because a loved 
one is gone” 
 
MISSION SUNDAY 21ST OCTOBER  
This October Mission Sunday will be celebrated on the 
21st. On the day, collections from masses worldwide 
will go entirely to support the fearless and selfless work 
of missionaries - our brothers and sisters who go to the 
grassroots level to help struggling communities in the 
developing world. 

The support you give this October means that 
missionaries can continue to empower local people to 
build self-sufficient communities of faith, hope, and 
love. The support you give can and will change lives!   
Collection Boxes at the doors of the Church.  
 
Autumn Station  can be handed in at any Mass  
during the month of October. 

 
Maranatha Prayer Ministry Healing Retreat today 
Sunday, 21st October 2018 at 2.30pm at St. Pauls 
Church, Dooradoyle,  
 
Wedding Congratulations  

Congratulation to  

Michelle Murphy and Matthew  Tierney who celebrated 

the Sacrament of Marriage in 

Abbeyfeale on Friday 19th October.  

We wish them every happiness in their 

married life together. 

 

Do This in Memory of Me 

Do This in Memory is a parish based 

 programme of preparation for  

First Communion centred in the parish  

celebration of the Sunday Eucharist and in the 

home.  

It is designed to help children, parents/

guardians and the wider parish community 

 prepare for First Eucharist. 

The programme resources are designed to  
facilitate parents/guardians, families and the 
parishes’ active involvement in the preparation 
for the sacrament. It complements and supports 
the work of sacramental preparation in the  
parish school. The programme takes place once 
a month for eight months before First Eucharist 
and concludes during the parish celebration of 
the Feast of Corpus Christi. 
This weekend we will welcome the parents/

guardians and families of those preparing for 

First Eucharist to the 9.15a.m. Mass. 

 
Youth Clubs / Youth Service Collection  
This collection will be taken up at all Masses 

next Weekend. Your support is much  

appreciated. As you know we have four youth 

clubs  in the parish and they need to be support-

ed in every way we can .  

Thanks to the volunteers who make it possible. 

Prayer for vocations  

Father, in the power of your Spirit. You sent 
your Son to bring hope to all peoples. We 
pray that you will give the same Spirit  to 
young men and women, so that they, like Je-
sus , may answer you call to bring Good News 
to the  poor, give new sight to the  blind, and 
announce that the Kingdom of God has come. 

We Believe  

That you are a unique person. That your  

community, nation and world need what you 

have to give. That fault-finding has its place, 

but that constructive action is the best and 

most lasting response to the short-comings of 

society. That each of us is called by God to 

become personally and actively involved in 

seeking solutions to the problems that  

confront us all. That each of us is entrusted 

with a job to do – one that has been given to 

no one else. That whoever and wherever we 

are, each of us has an opportunity to help 

shape the world we live in. That the basic ap-

proach is summed up in the words- 

 I BELIEVE 


